
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

                                                        

Clinton Christian Academy-Board Notes 
March 9, 2020 

 The CCA Board of Directors met in the CCA Library for their regular monthly business meeting on Monday, March 9.  
The meeting began with the Opening Prayer given by Kathy Harrison.  The meeting devotion was led by Josiah Town. Josiah’s 
devotion was entitled “Focusing on Your Purpose” which included scripture from Philippians 1:22-25.    Prayer requests were 
shared. 
 The minutes from February 10, 2020 were approved.  The financial reports and bills from the month of February were 
reviewed and approved. 

• Mrs. Ritchie reported to the board that 
several maintenance tasks were 
successfully completed in February:  
(1) Roof Repairs by Western 
Specialty; and (2)  Breaker 
replacement in all three exterior 
breaker boxes by Contractor Tony 
Smith . 
 

• Mr. Stevens reported that the CCA 
High School did receive A+ 
Designation from the Dept. of Elem. & 
Secondary Education, effective 
immediately!  The A+ Scholarship 
Program is a definite blessing for our 
growing CCA High School. 
 

• Enrollment Update was given.  There 
are 133 students that have committed 
to enroll at CCA in grades K4-12 for 
the 2020-21 school year thus far.  
There are 12 other students pending 
enrollment.  Praise God for the growth 
of this ministry opportunity as we 
begin planning for the new school 
year. 

 
• Mrs. Ritchie updated the board with 

regard to staffing needs for the 2020-
21 school year.  Possible openings 
will be advertised and applications 
sought in the areas of HS math, 
preschool, special reading and grade 
1. 

CCA ALUMNI UPDATE 
Mrs. Ritchie reported that a committee meeting was held at CCA on 
March 5 to plan for the CCA All School Reunion—20th Anniversary 
Celebration.  Mark your calendars for Saturday, June 20.  CCA will 
host a picnic beginning at 4:00 pm followed by an Open House of the 
CCA facilities and Co-Ed Basketball games with some fierce 
competition between alumni and current students. The School 
Facebook page and Twitter will be used to keep everyone informed 
about this event as the committee fleshes out the details. 

 
BOARD ACTION 

 The Board approved contracts for the 2020-21 school year.  The 
administration recommended that the Board re-hire all current 
employees that indicated their willingness to return.  Francis 
Mattlin, Rachel Guenther, and Kathy Brown will not be 
returning to CCA next year and will be greatly missed.   Thanks 
to these very special ladies for their service to our CCA 
students!   

 
 The Board approved clarification of the Athletic Eligibility 

Policy with regard to the evaluation periods due to the high 
school students that only receive semester grades in online 
Launch courses and dual credit courses.  Revised wording:  
“Evaluation periods for athletic eligibility will be mid-term 
(mid-quarter), aat the end of quarters 1 and 3, and at the end of 
semesters 1 and 2.  Mid-term and quarter grades for online and 
dual credit courses will be determined on CCA mid-term and 
end of quarter dates based on graded work at that time.” 

 
 The school calendar for the 2020-21 school year was approved. 

 


